
TARA Meeting 2/14/2024 

Alan Schwab opened meeting at 7:30pm 

Alan asked the secretary to send out the minute from January with the minutes from February. 

Everyone present introduced themselves. 

Beginning in March we will start our meetings at 7pm instead of 7:30pm. 

Earle Nay has the hardware assembled for adding virtual back to our meetings. We hope to be able to do 
this starting with the March meeting. 

Bobby Sambolin gave information on the upcoming VE Team Test Session on Feb 24, 2024 

Testing is free, but need to pre-register. Testing will be from 9am-12noon. Need to pay the $35 FCC fee 
once you past your test. 

March 2nd we will move station equipment from Steve Butram’s to the LPD Training Center station.ARRL 
Rep to present at March Meeting. Al Crispo will see if he can do March instead of April. 

Motion to adjour, 2nd, motion carried. 7:55pm 

Roundtable discussion followed by members about what they would like to see for future presentations 
and activities. 

*Sign-in sheet attached below* 



 


